
ST.MONTFORT SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

SMS/CIR/18-19/001              06/04/2018 
 

“Education is the most powerful weapon on which you can use to change the world” 

 Nelson Mandela 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from St.Montfort School, Bhopal 

1. I am happy to see that our students are serious with their studies and kindly 

encourage them to continue the same. 

2. Thank you very much for filling the feedback form and giving your valuable 

suggestions and comments .I am sure we will try our best to do the best for the 

school and your ward by taking some of the suggestion of yours. 

3. As per the feedback form it was observed that many of you are getting only Hindi 

News Paper at home, It is again my request that kindly get one English Newspaper 

at home and encourage students to read those newspaper to improve their language 

and to learn new vocabulary. Thank you. 

4. We have made a little change in the common test time table the test scheduled  on 

24
th
 April is prepond to 21

st
 April and  which is to be on 26

th
 is now on 19

th
 April 

2018.kindly note the above changes. 

5. Since it is has become  very hot by noon ,from tomorrow onwards (i.e.7/04/18) 

school will get over at 11:40 for Nur to II
nd

 and 12:00 noon for 3
rd

 to 12
th

. 

Kindly be at the stop accordingly. 

6. Due to the  above reason we will be closing the school for Nur to V from  22
nd

 

April and 6
th

 to 12
th 

from 29
th

 onwards for summer break and school will re-

open for all after summer break as given in the school diary. 

7. 28
th
 April will be the first compulsory PTM for all .You are requested to come and 

meet the teachers and collect the holiday homework, Project etc on 28
th
 April 

during the P.T.M. 

 

 

Sincerely for the cause of Education. 

 

 

Bro .T. Alex 

Principal 


